Pink Martini
, Chambord,
pineapple juice, lime
juice, raspberry,
pineapple

Mai Tai

, Bacardi,
Cointreau, Orgeat, lime
juice, orange, lime,
mint

, apple
sourz, apple juice,
lime juice, Bath fudge
French 75
Tanqueray, lemon juice,
Champagne

Manhattan
Bulleit Rye, dry/sweet
vermouth

Boho M
Dry Vermouth, white
wine, lychee juice,
lime juice, chilli,
red toba

Bloody Mary
Ketel One, Maya Mary
juice, lemon, celery
Dark ‘N’ Stormy
, ginger beer,
lime juice, lime
Clover Club
Bombay Gin, grenadine,
egg white, lemon juice,
raspberry

Raspberry Spritz
Gin, mint honey
tea, pomegranate juice
and seeds, lime juice,
raspberries, sparkling
rose, mint

Martini
Gin/Vodka, dry vermouth
Sazerac
Bulleit Rye, Courvoisier
VS, absinthe

Salted Caramel Espresso
Martini
, Kahlua,
espresso, salted
caramel, honeycomb

Ketel
Cosmopolitan
One Citron, Cointreau,
lime juice, cranberry,
orange zest
Margarita
Tapatio Blanco,
Cointreau, lime juice

Mojito
Bacardi, lime juice,
soda water, mint

Caipirinha
Leblon Cachaça, lime

Moscow Mule
, ginger beer,
lime

Bramble
Bombay Gin, Cointreau,
lemon juice, Cassis,
blackberries, lemon
zest

Old-Fashioned
Maker’s Mark, orange zest
Whisky Sour
Maker’s Mark, egg white,
lemon, cherry
Espresso Martini
, Kahlua,
espresso
Blood and Sand
Bulleit Bourbon, cherry
liqueur, sweet vermouth,
orange juice, orange zest
Hanky Panky
, sweet
vermouth, Fernet Branca,
lemon zest
Hemingway Daiquiri
Bacardi, grapefruit
juice, cherry liqueur,
lime

BOTTLED LAGER & CIDER

Negroni
Sweet Vermouth, Campari,
Tanqueray, orange

Stella Artois
1/2 Pint £3
1 Pint £5
Camden Hells/Pale ale
1/2 Pint £3
1 Pint £5
Orchard Pig
1/2 Pint £3
1 Pint £5
Heineken Zero £4
Bath Ales Gem 500ml £7
Goose Island IPA
355ml £7
Sassy Cidre
L'imitable 33cl £8
Sassy Cidre Rosé La
Sulfureuse 33cl £8

Cuvée des Vignerons
Blanc, Vin de France
(Colombard-Ugni Blanc)
£
£
(
)
£
(bottle)
A light,dry,easydrinking wine using the
traditional southern
grapes of Colombard and
Ugni Blanc, made in a
crisp, modern style.
La Campagne Viognier,
Pays d’Oc
(1 5ml)
£
£
(
ml)
£
(bottle)
This northern Rhône
variety is now firmly
established in the south
of France, producing
wines with a ripe
peachy-apricot flavour.
Son Excellence Sauvignon
Blanc, Côtes de
Gascogne
(1 5ml)
£
£
(
ml)
£
(bottle)
The cooling effects of
the Atlantic breezes in
the vineyard are used
to make this fresh and
zesty white, with
citrus, blackcurrant
leaf and tropical fruit
notes.
Picpoul de Pinet,
Réserve Mirou
£
(bottle)
The Picpoul grape has
been grown in the
Mediterranean village of
Pinet for centuries.
Bright and fresh with
plenty of citrussy
fruit: particularly good
with seafood.
Grave del Friuli Pinot
Grigio, Borgo Tesis,
Fantinel
£
(bottle)
A superb example from
the gravelly plains in
the foothills of the
Alps. Refreshing and
flavoursome with ripe
apple, peach and pear
notes.
Bourgogne Chardonnay,
Les Sarments
£
(1 5ml)
£ (
ml)
£
(bottle) Combining
fruit from across
Burgundies historic
vineyards, an unoaked
style, fresh and fruity
with a generous finish
of ripe citrus.
Vouvray, Domaine du
Vieux Vauvert / £
Made from the estate's
Chenin Blanc grapes,
this is medium-dry with
a lively fresh finish,
showing ripe apple,
quince and lime notes.
Leftfield Sauvignon
Blanc / £
Strongly aromatic with a
crisp vibrancy to the
finish; it shows aromas
of passion fruit,
nectarine and
lemongrass.

WHITE WINE

White Lady
Bombay Gin, Cointreau,
egg white, lemon juice,
lemon zest

Martinez
Plymouth Gin, sweet
vermouth, cherry
liqueur, orange, orange
zest

Appletini

Chocolate
Old-Fashioned
Chocolate Infused Rye
Whiskey, maple syrup,
orange, cinnamon, cherry

CLASSIC COCKTAILS

Vesper Martini
Bombay Gin, Grey Goose,
Lillet Blanc, lemon zest

WHITE WINE

Moroccan Mojo
Bacardi, black tea,
lime, mint, soda water,
rosewater

CLASSIC COCKTAILS

SIGNATURE COCKTAILS

Le Boulevardier
Maker’s Mark, Campari,
sweet vermouth, orange
peel

Mâcon-Villages Domaine
de la Grange Magnien,
Louis Jadot / £
Chardonnay vines with
over 40 years of age add
intensity to the peach
and citrus flavours and
buttery finish.
Petit Chablis, Les
Sarments, Vignerons de
Chablis / £
Petit Chablis comes from
cooler sites in the
region giving more
subtle flavours with
with fresh and lively
citrus and floral notes.
Pinot Gris Alsace
Tradition Organic, Emile
Beyer / £
Hand-harvested Pinot
Gris grapes from a
single vineyard make
this aromatic wine which
has smoky notes of early
grey alongside peach and
apricot flavours.
Sancerre, Domaine des
Chaintres, Joseph
Mellot / £
Sustainably produced,
refreshing and dry
Sauvignon Blanc that is
aromatic with floral
aromas of white blossom
and grapefruit.
Pouilly-Fumé,
La Ralotte, Adrien
Maréchal / £
Classic Sauvignon Blanc
from the village of
Pouilly-sur-Loire, shows
typically aromatic fruit
and fresh-cut herb
character, backed with a
steely, dry finish.
Pouilly-Fuissé Domaine
des Trois Tilleuls,
Solutré / £
From vines located at
the base of the region's
famous Solutré Rock, the
wine is aged in oak
barrels, adding a pastry
richness to the bright
fruit flavours.
Chablis 1er Cru Vaillon,
Lamblin & Fils / £
Vaillons is one of the
largest 1er Cru
Vineyards, with
concentrated aromas of
ripe stone fruits and
citrus fruit leading to
a rich, balanced finish.
Gewürztraminer Alsace
Grand Cru Pfersigberg,
Organic, Emile Beyer
£
A complex Grand Cru, the
nose is slightly spicy
with hints of rose,
along with mango, guava
and passionfruit. Full
bodied with a great
length on the finish.
Meursault, Louis Jadot
£
Meursault wines are the
most charming and
approachable of the region,
this example from Jadot
is aged in oak barrels
to produce a rich, rounded
wine with a delightful
toasty-vanilla finish.

,

Great finesse on the
nose, with notes of
citrus, and pink
grapefruit, the silky
palate balances
freshness and intensity.

RED WINE

Sancerre Rosé, Le
Rabault, Joseph Mellot
£
Made from Pinot Noir to
produce a delicate, dry,
pink wine with a
delicious aroma of fresh
strawberry and notes of
blackcurrant.

Cuvée des Vignerons
Rouge, Vin de France
(Carignan-Grenache)
£
(1 ml)
£
(
ml)
£
(bottle)
Made using a blend of
Carignan and Grenache
grown in south-west
France to produce a
soft, easy-drinking
style.
Son Excellence Merlot,
Vin de Pays d’Oc
(1 ml)
£
£
(
ml)
£
(bottle)
A partially oaked Merlot
with soft generous
blackberry and
blackcurrant fruit on
the palate with a spicy
finish.
Château Haut Roudier,
Bordeaux
(1 ml)
£
£ (
ml)
£
(bottle)
A blackberry, cherry and
raspberry scented
claret, blending Merlot
and Cabernet Sauvignon
in an easy-drinking
style.
Côtes du Rhône,
Gentilhomme, Ogier
(bottle)
£
Made in a traditional,
robust style benefiting
from ageing in large oak
barrels, made by a top
producer based in
Châteauneuf-du-Pape.

Château Labrande, Cahors
£
Cahors is one of the
oldest wine regions in
Europe, producing
quintessential Malbec:
intense flavours of
raspberry, blackcurrant
and blackberry with a
full fruity palate and a
velvety smooth finish.
Bergerac Rouge T de
Thénac
£
This elevates Bergerac
to the level of
neighbouring Bordeaux,
made from 30-year-old
vines to give intense
black cherry, cassis,
mulberry and hints of
spice.
Don Jacobo Rioja
Reserva, Bodegas Corral
£
A classic mature Rioja,
aged for 3 and a half
years, with the
developed baked fruit,
coffee and sweet spice
character.
Zuccardi Serie A Malbec,
Uco Valley
Soft and
velvety with intense
flavours of prunes and
cherry liqueur, black
pepper, chocolate and
tobacco.
Bourgogne Pinot Noir,
Jomard, Pierre Dupond
£
Traditional winemaking
is practiced to produce
wines that reflective
the region, showing
violet, blackcurrant and
cherry.
Château du Breuil, HautMédoc
Established in the 6th
century, the Baronnie du
Breuil is the oldest
vineyard in the Médoc
region. A classic
Cabernet/Merlot blend
aged for about a year in
oak barrels.

Fleurie Poncereau, Louis
Jadot
Aged in oak to add
complexity to this
mellow, but also racy
wine, with a silky
texture and plenty of
ripe red fruit.
Côte de Beaune-Villages,
Bouchard Aîné & Fils
£
The Pinot Noir for this
elegant, soft wine is
matured in barrels for
12 months, showing red
and black berry fruit on
the nose and a note of
vanilla on the palate.

SPARKLING WINE

St Roch Vieilles Vignes
Rouge Cotes du
Roussillon
(bottle)
£
Sourced from old vines
in the foothills of the
Pyrenees with
concentrated black
fruits of blackberry and
plum rounded off with a
hint of spice.

RED WINE

Beaujolais-Villages,
Mommessin Les Grandes
Mises
(bottle)
£
A refined, elegant and
refreshing red wine with
flavours of raspberrys
and red cherries and
soft tannins.

Crozes-Hermitage, Les
Fées Brunes, Jean-Luc
Colombo

Hand-harvested Syrah
grapes show delicate
notes of blackcurrant
and raspberry; fresh,
juicy cherry and black
plum fruit on the palate
against a savourymineral backdrop.
Château Teyssier, SaintÉmilion Grand Cru
£
Owner Jonathan Maltus
has brought a bold
modern style to this
Merlot/Cabernet Franc
blend leading with ripe,
fresh fruit flavours.
Barolo, Enrico Serafino
£
Aged for 3 years
this is a big, wellstructured red with a
racy tannins, fresh red
fruit and spicy notes of
liquorice and vanilla.
Sancerre Rouge, Le
Connétable de Joseph
Mellot
£
Pinot Noir grapes show
blackberry and spicy-oak
notes on the nose; the
palate is smooth and
round on the finish.
Châteauneuf-du-Pape La
Bernardine, M. Chapoutier
£
Only the best fruit
makes it into this wine,
producing aromas of
roasted coffee,raspberry
and plum, with spicy
liquorice and cinnamon.
Nuits-Saint-Georges,
Louis Jadot
£
Only the best fruit
makes it into this wine,
producing aromas of
roasted coffee, raspberry
and plum, with spicy
liquorice and cinnamon.

Le Altane Prosecco
Extra Dry
£ (125ml)
£
(bottle)
Refreshing citrus and
pear flavours, with
soft, appealing bubbles.
Bottega Poeti Rosé
Prosecco DOC
£
Offering the same
approachable,
easy-drinking style of
white Prosecco, with the
attractive addition of
summer fruit flavours.
Camel Valley Brut,
England
A sparkling blend from
Cornwall made in the
same way as Champagne,
bringing aromas of
spring flowers, rich
with bubbles, and a
refined, zesty lemon and
pastry fruit character.

CHAMPAGNE

Coteaux Varois en
Provence Rosé, Reflet,
Estandon

RED WINE

ROSE WINE

Le Bosq Rosé, Vin de
France
(1 5ml)
£
£
(
ml)
£
(bottle)
A classic blend of local
grapes, the wine is
unoaked and has red
fruit aromas and notes
of grenadine on the
soft, dry palate.

Louis Dornier et Fils
Brut
(125ml)
£
£
(bottle)
A light, fresh champagne
with a lively mousse,
lemony nose and crisp
palate, providing
outstanding value for
money.
Pommery Brut Royal
£
A classic blend of
Chardonnay, Pinot Noir
and Pinot Meunier
showing citrus and white
flowers character.
Taittinger Brut Réserve,
NV
Delicate and elegant,
this delivers a balance
between green fruit,
citrus and subtle hints
of biscuit and brioche.
Taittinger Prestige Brut
Rosé
With pretty pink hues,
this has flavours of
ripe red berry and
summer fruits make this
a fun and seductive
Champagne.
Veuve Clicquot Yellow
Label Brut NV
Well known for its fullbodied, biscuity style
and its consistency,
from a blend of the best
vineyards and complex,
older wines.
Ruinart Blanc de Blanc
NV
£
Elegant, fresh citrus
fruits, white flowers
and peach on the nose,
evolves in the mouth,
fluctuating between
freshness and fullness.

GIN

Bombay
Hendricks
Tanqueray

Grahams Quinta
Mal-Vedos £6

El Jimador Blanco £3.5

Hennessy XO
Martell VSOP
Courvoisier £4

SOFT DRINKS

Ketel One Citron

COGNAC & ARMAGNAC

Ketel One

DESSERT WINE & PORT

Ciroc

Hennessy VS

TEQUILA

VODKA

Grey Goose

Coke | Diet Coke
FEVER-TREE
Tonic water - Light £3
Ginger Ale £3
Soda Water £2
Thirsty Planet
sparkling/still water
750ml £3
330ml £1.5
Ginger Beer £3

Gosling £3
Bacardi Carta Blanca £
Havana 7 Years Old
Leblon cachaca

Frobisher Apple £4
Frobisher Pineapple £4
Frobisher Cranberry £4

Grahams LBV £4

Frobisher Orange £4
Frobisher Grapefruit £4
Fresh Orange Juice £4.5
Fresh Apple Juice £4.5

Jameson

Maker’s Mark
Bulleit Bourbon
Bulleit Rye

El Jimador Reposado £3.5

Antica Formula

TEA & INFUSIONS

Glenfiddich

Lillet Blanc
Noilly Prat

Traditional Moroccan
Mint Tea £3.5
INFUSIONS
Rooibos £3
Chamomile £3
Lemongrass & ginger
£
Gunpowder green tea
£
Jasmine tea £
English breakfast £3
Earl Grey £3

Kahlua Coffee Liqueur £3
Cherry Heering £3
Marashino Luxardo £3
Cointreau £3

COFFEE

Chivas 12 Years Old £3.5

Laphroaig

BOURBON & TENNESSEE

Grahmas Fine White
Port £4

Handpicked Rose lemonade
£4.5

Johnnie Walker

VERMOUTH

WHISKEY

Pampero special

LIQUEURS

RUM

Plymouth Gin £3.5

JUICES

Bath Gin £4.5

Espresso
Double espresso
Flat White
Americano
Cappuccino
Latte

Guests with allergies and intolerances should make a member of the team aware before
placing an order for food and beverages. Guests with severe allergies or intolerances
should be aware that all due care is taken, there is a risk of allergen ingredients still
being present. Please note, any bespoke orders requested cannot be guaranteed as entirely
allergen free and will be consumed at the guest’s own risk. Prices include VAT at the
current rate and a discretionary service charge of 13.5% will be added to your bill

current rate and a discretionary service charge of 13.5% will be added to your bill

